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Republica de Bolivia
Ministerio de Justicia

—c00——
La Paz, June 30, 1994
MJ - SG “g 3] 2{3
Mr. Cherif Bassiouni
Dear Mr. Bassiouni,

‘- Thank you for your letter dated May 31, 1994. I
have reviewed carefully the scientific aspects of the
congress and find it extremely interesting, being it a
unigue opportunity for penalists of the world to gather

under the auspices of the International Association of Penal

Law. ‘
Unfortunately, I shall not be

Justice. However,

able

to participate
this event due to the overloaded agenda of the Ministry
I would much appreciate

o

'
4

e
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to receive the

documentation that is produced in the mentioned congress.

I wish success to all participants in the event and

hope to hear from you soon.

Sincerely yours,

Dr. René Blatitnanh B.~—_

MINISTRO DE JUSTICIA
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